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Ordinary Council meeting 

The June 2019 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 26 June, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 21 June.

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome to 
attend.

Upcoming pruning work

In accordance with the Electricity Safety (Electric Line Clearance) Regulations 
2015, during the next two months, starting Monday 17 June, Council will carry 
out electric line clearance pruning work within the Colac area. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused during this work. 

For further information please call Council on 5232 9400.

NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMIT

The application reference number is: PP252/2018-1.

The land affected by the application is located at: 3765 Great Ocean Road, 
WYE RIVER.

The application is for a permit to: Building and Works associated 
with the Replacement of the Telecommunication Monopole (15 metre 
telecommunications monopole with a triangular headframe).  

The applicant for the permit is:  Visionstream Pty Ltd.

You may look at the application and any documents that support the 
application at the offi ce of the responsible authority during offi ce hours at 
Colac Otway Shire Council’s customer service centres in Colac (2-6 Rae Street) 
and Apollo Bay (69-71 Nelson Street); or at http://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

This can be done during offi ce hours and is free of charge. 

Any person who may be affected by the granting of the permit may object or 
make other submissions to the responsible authority. 

An objection must be made to the responsible authority in writing and include 
the reasons for the objection and state how the objector would be affected. 

The responsible authority must make a copy of every objection available at its 
offi ce for any person to inspect during offi ce hours free of charge until the end 
of the period during which an application may be made for review of a decision 
on the application. 

The responsible authority will not decide on the application before 
1 July 2019.

If you object the responsible authority will tell you its decision.


